
From: WordPress [mailto:wordpress@npf.ie]  
Sent: 03 November 2017 14:58 
To: National Planning Framework 
Subject: Ireland 2040 Submission from Jules Keeley-Hughes 
 
Name: Jules 
Surname: Keeley-Hughes 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Message: 
Please explain why Drogheda is not mentioned in this NPF update?  
We are the largest town in the country yet treated in the poorest of manners always.  
Please include our town in the plan ASAP 
 
-- 
This e-mail was sent from a contact form on National Planning Framework (http://npf.ie) 
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